The North Dakota State Board of Cosmetology held a special meeting on Tuesday January
18,2022, at 3:30PM via GoTo Meeting.

Board Members Present:

Tenalee Tangen

Becky Wood

Eunice Smith

Miranda Stanley (absent)

Maureen Wanner

Also present: Carl Karpinski, Legal Counsel

1. Public Hearing Response.

Discussion was held on the public comments that were brought forth from the December
30, 2021, public hearing. Tenalee agreed to draft a response letter and the rules committee
would review that. Carl will also help so we can have all information submitted in a timely
manner.

2. Adjournment.
Maureen made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Eunice seconded that motion. All were in
agreement. Motion carries. Meeting adjourned at 3:50PM



